
Friday 4th July 2014 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The transition from Key Stage 2 to Key Stage 3 is a very important period in a 

child’s life, as the differing nature of secondary school life can seem very 

different and unknown.  On Friday 11th July, to support this process, Year 5 will 

be visiting a local secondary school so that the children may gain experience of 

this environment and participate in a range of subjects. Children will arrive at 

Sharmans Cross School, as usual, to be register and will then travel by coach to 

Langley Secondary School, arriving around 9.30 a.m.  The Year 5 teachers will 

be escorting the children for the whole day. We shall leave Langley 2.45 p.m. 

and therefore we should arrive back at Sharmans Cross ready for home time as 

normal.  

 

Children will be having morning break and lunch at Langley and will need to bring 

a packed lunch (please indicate below if your child requires a packed lunch from 

school). All children must wear their school uniform and coat as usual.   

 

Thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 5 Team  

 

 

Langley School Taster Day– Friday 11th July 2014. 

Please return this reply slip to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 9th 

July  

 

Child’s name _____________________________ Class ___________ 

 

I give my permission for my child to attend the Langley School taster day on 

Friday 11th July 2014. 

 

 

My child will require a packed lunch from school.  

 

Signed...................................................................        Date....................................... 

 


